
 

 

 

 
 

Memo 
 

To: Lesley Riddle, Director of Public Works 
From: Hal Metzler, Deputy Director of Public Works 
CC:  
Date: October 5, 2023 

Re: Items to be Decommissioned and Disposed 

 
The attached list of items are hereby requested to be decommissioned and/or disposed according to the 
City’s Procurement Policy: 
 

Description  ID VIN/ Serial number  

2005 International 7400 Trash 
Truck with Leach 2R3 body   

SWV0565  1HTWGAAT85J003947 

2013 Freightliner M2106 Trash 
Truck with Leach 2R3 body  

SWV1364  1FVHCYCY4EHFL3916 

 

 

 

City of Hyattsville 

 

 


